
 From:  Stephen Lucas  <  lucass@bloomington.in.gov  > 
 Date: Wed, Jul 26, 2023 at 12:52 PM 
 Subject: Feedback on Resolution 23-13 
 To: Matt Flaherty <  matt.flaherty@bloomington.in.gov  >,  Isabel Piedmont-Smith 
 <  piedmoni@bloomington.in.gov  >, Sue Sgambelluri <  sue.sgambelluri@bloomington.in.gov  >, 
 Dave Rollo <  rollod@bloomington.in.gov  >, Stephen Volan  <  volans@bloomington.in.gov  >, Jim 
 Sims <  simsji@bloomington.in.gov  >, Ron Smith <  ron.smith@bloomington.in.gov  >,  Kate 
 Rosenbarger <  kate.rosenbarger@bloomington.in.gov  >,  Susan Sandberg 
 <  sandbers@bloomington.in.gov  > 

 Dear councilmembers, 

 Deputy Mayor Carmichael asked that I pass along concerns the Mayor's Office received from IU 
 related to Resolution 23-13. IU has apparently indicated to the Mayor's Office that they are 
 concerned about potential impacts to technology-related research funding IU receives. I don't 
 know much more than this, but the Mayor's Office told me someone from IU would be in 
 attendance at tonight's meeting to speak to this item. 

 Best, 
 Stephen 

 -- 
 Stephen E. Lucas 
 Office of the Common Council 
 401 N Morton St, Suite 110 
 Bloomington, IN 47404 
 p.  (812) 349-3409 
 f.  (812) 349-3570 


